From: Young, Peter p.young@|ancaster.ac.uk
Subject: Re: FOR-17-0244
Date: April 18,2018 at 11:37 PM
To: Patrick Frank pfrank830@earthlink.net
Cc: Young, Peter p.young@lancaster.ac.uk

Dear Patrick,

| do not think it is productive to continue this discussion as you are not properly reading what | have been saying nor, obviously,
reading and understanding my paper. By the way, | said you would find it hard going, not the readership of the [JOF. Unlike you, |
tried hard to communicate with them and you did not.

Best wishes and best of luck with your paper,

Peter

On 19 Apr 2018, at 04:45, Patrick Frank <pfrank830@earthlink.net> wrote:

Your paper is indeed hard-going. If my manuscript is hard-going then
that just makes it similar to yours.
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